
 
To ensure transparency and the values of our customers lead the Cost of Service rate 
study, Austin Water has created two involvement committees for public and wholesale 
customers. All customers are encouraged to attend public meetings and/or submit 
questions and comments. The goal of each committee is to provide representation for 
their Austin Water customer class, review and assess the cost of service process, and 
provide valuable input and recommendations to the Austin Water Executives. 

 
WHOLESALE INVOLVEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
The Wholesale Involvement Committee members include representatives from each 
of Austin Water’s wholesale customers served. 

 
• Mike Tuley, City of Manor 
• Charles Winfield, City of Rollingwood 
• Clay Collins, City of Sunset Valley 
• Katy Phillips, City of Sunset Valley 
• Robert Wood, City of Westlake Hills 
• Charles Laws, Creedmoor-Maha WSC 
• Tony Graf, Manville WSC 
• Randall Raemon, Marsha WSC 
• Brent Reeh, Morningside Subdivision/Rivercrest Water Systems 
• Glen Lewis, Night Hawk WSC 
• Gary Spoonts, North Austin MUD #1 
• Robert Anderson, Northtown MUD/Wells Branch MUD 
• Phillip Haag, Shady Hollow MUD 
• Gary Rose, Southwest Water Co. 
• Mike Morin, Travis County MUD #4 
• Carla Glass, Travis County WCID #10 
• Deborah Gernes, Travis County WCID #17 
• Kathleen Lessing, Village of San Leanna 
• Howard Hagemann, Wells Branch MUD 
• Shirley Ross, Wells Branch MUD 
• Melissa Helton, Windermere Utilities 
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